
DESIGN WORKSHOP AT STIRCHLEY PROSPECTS -THURSDAY 12th JANUARY 

7.30pm 
 
As part of the proposed development for the new ASDA a new public space would be created 

between the Pershore Road and the new ASDA store. At present the proposals form part of the 

planning application- a number of people have expressed an interest in how the square is 

designed and what sort of public place it will provide for Stirchley. At present the proposals form 

part of the planning application and will only go ahead if the store receives planning permission. 

ASDA have provided information for the workshop and we will feedback comments and ideas to 

them for consideration. 

 

Stirchley Prospects are hosting a workshop on Thursday 12th January at 7.30pm in order to 

explore the square's design in more detail and we will 

 explore its potential use, function and potential asset to the community and 

traders.  

 explore in design terms how the space can best connect the customers visiting the 

ASDA store with the High Street.  
 How can it best reflect the unique character of the area. 

The workshop will be facilitated by independent architects from Bryan Priest Newman - a 

Birmingham based architectural firm. 

 

You are invited to take part in the workshop and to share your local expertise 

and ideas - please let us know if you would like to attend and reserve a place 

by emailing - talktous@prospectors.org.uk or call 0773 6720192 
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